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Good morning,

Thank you for contacting the Tees Valley Combined Authority and South Tees Development
Corporation in respect of this matter.

We can confirm that the Project Promoter has engaged with us as set out in the Consultation
Report and we have no concerns as to the ‘adequacy of consultation” in respect of this project.

Kind regards
Mark.
Mark Reynolds | Group Programme Coordinator

| (@teesvalley-ca.gov.uk
Tees Valley Combined Authority

Cavendish House, Teesdale Business Park

H'O

n-on-Tees TS17 6OY ‘

From: Hanlon, Paige _@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 July 2021 14:44

To: Net Zero Teesside Project <NetZeroTeessideProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: EN10103 Net Zero Teesside - Adequacy of Consultation request

To whom it may concern,

Please see the attached letter in relation to a request for an adequacy of
consultation response, regarding the Net Zero Teesside project.

Kind regards,
Paige

Paige Hanlon
Case Manager - National Infrastructure
National Infrastructure Planning



Direct Line:
Helpline:
Email:

planninginspectorate.gov.uk

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure
Planning)

www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning
Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72
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Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not



necessarily those of Tees Valley Combined Authority.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the
intended recipient. If you receive this in error, please do not disclose any information to
anyone and notify the sender at the above address.

Tees Valley Combined Authority's computer systems and communications may be
monitored to ensure effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.

Although we have endeavoured to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are
free from any virus we would advise you to take any necessary steps to ensure that
they are actually virus free.
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